

Jill Wyatt BA, MA Chair, Board of Governors

Administration Building, A168 2500 University Drive NW Calgary, AB, Canada T2N 1N4 ucalgary.ca/secretariat Email: chair@ucalgary.ca Tel: (403) 220-7212 Fax: (403) 284-5245

April 23, 2018

Dr. Sandra Hoenle
President of The Faculty Association of the University of Calgary
University of Calgary
Education Tower 1402
2500 University Drive NW
Calgary, AB T2N 1N4

Dear Dr. Hoenle,

Re: Designation of Management and Professional Staff as Academic Staff

We acknowledge receipt of your letter to the Board of Governors dated April 12, 2018. We are reviewing next steps and will respond to your letter in due course and in advance of the end of May 2018 deadline set out in your letter.

Sincerely,

Jill Wyatt

Chair, Board of Governors

cc: Elizabeth Cannon, President, University of Calgary

Dru Marshall, Provost, University of Calgary

Warren Hartwell, Chair, Management and Professional Staff Executive Committee